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Women in Fund Finance is pleased to bring you the first installment of its “Charlotte
Conversations” series on Tuesday, October 25 from 5:30-8:30 p.m. This inaugural event will
function as both a networking event for the broader Charlotte-based fund finance community
and a panel discussion on banking and finance careers in Charlotte. For further detail and to
register, please click here.
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